
 
 

NOTICE AFFORDING AN 
OPPORTUNITY FOR A PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

The Fort Worth District of the Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) hereby offers the 
opportunity for a public hearing on District transportation projects and programs that might 
affect bicycle use, in accordance with Title 43, Texas Administrative Code, 25.55 (b). 
 
The purpose of this notice is to allow any person an opportunity to request in writing that a 
public hearing be held to explain the bicycle policies and programs. A mailing list will be 
developed by the District on this topic and interested individuals and groups may submit a 
request to be added to the list. 
 
Any interested citizen may request the public hearing be held by submitting a written request to 
the TxDOT Fort Worth District at 2501 S.W. Loop 820, Fort Worth, Texas 76133, 
Attn:  Phillip Hays, P.E. on/or before May 7, 2014. The phone number is (817) 370-6591. In the 
event a public hearing is requested, one would be scheduled and notices would be published 
indicating the hearing date and location. 




